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Melissa Blommel

From: Scott Hendrickson <shendrickson@andersonbrothers.com>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 2:25 PM

To: Alex Voit

Subject: Baxter reclaim 2023

Alex 

AndersonBrothers is requesting a completion date change for the end of the year, as change order 5 is 100% 

subcontractor work and we are being told they will not be able to do the work until November or December of 

2024. 

 

Scott Hendrickson 

City & Township Division Manager 
 

shendrickson@andersonbrothers.com 
Direct 218-822-4846 ~ Mobile 218-820-9917 
Fax 218-829-7607 
11325 State Highway 210, Brainerd, MN 56401                       

 


